
n to Sunday's 
of Com at 

erille ouse um ne-
Mud to wander into the old 

· --· Jdt.ehen. they milled -aetllm - and someone -

"Iroquois people have been 
maldu lt since the tw,ginntng 

time. 1bey got their t1our 
corn," Sllye said as she 

aetlllodically kneaded, folded 

and patted a large lump of 
doqb. 

Sunday's recipe, however, 
was a simple combination of 
white ftour, buttermilk, ba)dng 
powder and a pinch of baklnl 
soda. 

A canning jar top was used 

roquois people 
have been maldng 

fry bread ince 
the be~mg of 

time. 

to cut out doup eird which 
became erlspy on the ouulde 
and ereamy soft OD the de 
after a few minutes slmmertDg 
in the oll of an electric fry­
ing pan. 

Meanwblle, a nearby stow, 
waaJieattoli pot Three 
Slaten Soup, a native recipe 
using com, beans and squash. 

Sllye's talen became well­
known two years ago when, as 
part of a four-member team of 
native Canadian chef's, she 
helped capture 11 medals at 
the World Culinary Olympics in 
Germany. 


